
 

 

Chase East Four Laning Project - Construction and Traffic Updates 

September 2024 

 

The Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure project team wishes to provide the 

public with updates on key project activities, construction, and traffic impacts to keep 

locals and highway users informed as the project progresses. These updates can be 

found on the project website www.gov.bc.ca/bchwy1-chase along with general project 

information, progress photos, and frequently asked questions.  

 

Current & Upcoming Activities  

 

Area Impacts Description of Activity 

A 
Highway through 

traffic 
Drilling and blasting until November 2024, expect minor 
stoppages. 

B Village Roads 
Brooke Drive construction planned activities will include 
sidewalk and curb/gutter. 

C 
Coburn Street & 

Foothills 

A full closure of the left-hand turn lanes from Highway 1 onto 
Coburn Street and Foothills Avenue will begin August 9th. 
The left turn slots will be reopened on or before 1700h on 
September 15, 2024. 
Paving on HWY 1 starting September 9 for approximately 1 
week, expect minor traffic disruptions between Chase Creek 
Bridge and Safety Mart. 

D Scatchard Trail Scatchard Trail access is open. 
 

 Status 
Construction underway. 

Completion expected in 

Fall 2025. 

Know Before You 

Go 

gov.bc.ca/bchwy1-advisory 

www.DriveBC.ca 

Project 

Employment 

Opportunities 

To apply for work on either 

phase of the project please 

visit www.bcib.ca. 

Have a Question? 

Ministry of 

Transportation:  

Greg Jones 

778-945-6153 

chasefourlaning@gov.bc.ca 

Chase East Contractor: 

CIF Construction Ltd. 

Scott Fomenoff 

778‐835‐5357 

scott.fomenoff@cifcon.com 

  


